

An unexpected journey for all of us

Aug 12, 2021

Dear Journeywoman,

Today is a special day. It has been two years since Evelyn's daughter, Erica Ehm, and I shared that I would be continuing JourneyWoman. While the past 24 months have not been at all what I expected, I'm grateful for the many opportunities we've had to connect and inspire each other. This has been a journey for all of us, in ways we never dreamed of, but I know we'll come out of this time stronger and more connected than before.

JourneyWoman's 30th anniversary will be in 2024 and I've got big dreams for us. My ambition to sustain Evelyn's legacy and expand our community in service to women travellers everywhere knows no boundaries. This year, I asked our talented Editor, Amanda Burgess, to <u>put me in the interview hot seat</u> to share my vision for the future. Amanda asks me what gets me up every morning, and in all honesty, it's you!

Thank you for making the past two years such an unforgettable journey for me and our small team of dedicated, passionate travellers. As we look to the future, this is our time to create positive change in the world, on our own terms.

Take care and be safe,

Carolyn

Carolyn Ray, Publisher + Editor-in-Chief, JourneyWoman
Member, Society of American Travel Writers (SATW) + Travel Media Association of Canada (TMAC)
carolyn@journeywoman.com tel: 437.688.8785

JourneyWoman™: Inspiring women to travel safely since 1994

Do you know a woman who loves to travel? We plant a tree with Tree Sisters for every new subscriber.

Sign a friend up for our Magazine!